
Friday 13th November, 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Christmas Pantomime – ‘Peter Pan’   

 
 

We our delighted to tell you that we have managed to go ahead with a pantomime this 
year but instead of going to the theatre as we usually do, it will be here in school. This 
means that the children will be able to remain in their bubbles throughout the day. 
 
On Monday 7th December, a theatre company called “Outside the Box productions” will 
perform three separate performances in the school hall: There will only be 3 actors in 
the cast and a full risk assessment has been produced to ensure that we remain as Covid 
secure as possible throughout all the performances. 
 
• 9.30am  Bubble 1 — Rowan and Oak 
• 10.45am Bubble 2 —Ash and Willow 
• 1.30pm   Bubble 3 — Maple and Sycamore 
   
The cost of this will be £8 per pupil. The PSA have kindly offered to buy all the chil-
dren an ice cream to enjoy at the pantomime.  Thank you very much.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the performance of Peter Pan please make your 
payment contribution by Friday 4th December using your WisePay account.  If you    
cannot access Wisepay for any reason then please contact the school office. 

 

Charges are in line with the Governors charging policy, if the school does not receive 
sufficient voluntary contributions to cover the cost of the pantomime then  unfortu-
nately we may have to cancel it. 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs MacDonald       

Principal 
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